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Mrs Colette Wintle 

GRO-C 

19 August 2008 

Dear Mrs Wintle, 

Please accept my apologies in the delay replying to your letter dated 20th

June. 

As you will know the Archer Independent Public Inquiry into contaminated 
blood and blood products is currently underway and, as I'm sure you've seen, 
due to new evidence coming to light the final report has now been delayed 
until the end of summer. 

I will pass your letter on to Lord Ashley (please note that Parliament is in 
recess until October 6th). I think Lord Ashley is likely to want to wait for the 
outcome of the independent inquiry in order to be able to respond to your 
letter in full, so please expect a reply following that. 

Best wishes, 

GRO-C 

Beth Capper 
Parliamentary Officer, RADAR 
Researcher for the All Party Parliamentary Group on Disability 
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